
 

Memo 
Date: July 3, 2023 
 
To: Priests, deacons, brothers, sisters, principals, parish, chancery 

and school staff 
 
From: Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 
 
Re: Archbishop Hartmayer offers condolences to family of Dr. Christine 

King Farris 
 

Archbishop Gregory J. Hartmayer, OFM Conv., expressed condolences upon 
hearing of the death of Dr. Christine King Farris, the last surviving sibling of 
Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. The full text of the statement can be found here. 
 
Please feel free to share this with your communities. 

https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2023/07/archbishop-offers-condolences-to-family-of-dr-christine-king-farris/

